

BARGAINING BULLETIN #4

May 15, 2019

BARGAINING CONTINUES

Your CUPE 116 Bargaining Committee has had several productive meetings with the University in the past few days. The focus of these meetings has been on language proposals with the goal of improving the operation of the Collective Agreement for our members. We are now working on some of the most complex proposal items.

The parties have signed off on several items and have begun the process of renewing necessary Letters of Understanding.

We have six more bargaining dates set with the University before the end of the month.

Your Bargaining Committee remains intent on achieving the strongest possible improvements to the Collective Agreement and will continue to keep you updated throughout the bargaining process.

In solidarity,

Your CUPE 116 bargaining committee

(Dillon Duckworth, Richard Gee, Sylva Matiaskova, Leah Murray, Andy Russell, Dave Lance, Cody Hedman)